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On behalf of the NFLPA, we want to express our great appreciation and gratitude for taking the time to
host your football camp this offseason.

I know your generosity in making your time available for the camp was not without sacrifice and there is
no question that those in attendance appreciated your efforts. As a thank you, we are including our
community service coin.

Our Coin Initiative Program is designed to help players celebrate important milestone in their careers as
a result of their public leadership in their communities.

The Community Service Coin is designed to recognize those who are willing to give their time to help
those in their communities. In addition to enjoying the camp and the time spent with the campers, we
hope that you also gained personal satisfaction in not only helping the attendees, but your community
as well.

We trust that the community will remember your generosity for years to come.

Best,

Jason D. Belser
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